
 

Ref. : Plexh/Cir/668 

Date: 17.10.2019 

All Members/All Members of the COA 

Dear Sir(s), 

Subject: Regarding business inquiries received by the council 

We wish to inform you that the council is in receipt of several business inquiries from importers 

based in Bangladesh, Ghana, Kenya and Sri Lanka. Members who are interested in meeting the 

product requirements of these buyers are requested to get in touch with them over email or phone, 

if deemed suitable. Members are also requested to do proper due diligence before engaging in any 

business as the council shall in no way be held responsible for any financial loss caused, whatsoever. 

The list of business inquiries can be viewed at http://tiny.cc/3oioez. 

 
Regards, 
Sribash Dasmohapatra 
Executive Director 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Crystal Tower, Gundivali Road No.3 
Off Sir M. V Road, Andheri (E) 
Mumbai - 400 069 
Tel:  91 22 26833951 / 52 

http://tiny.cc/3oioez

